Security Systems

10 Princes Point Road e Yarmouth, Maine 04096
(207) 846-3350 ¢ Fax (207) 846-6080 « (800) 210-0257

April 24, 2013

Code Enforcement Office
City of Postland

389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101
(207) 874-8705

Fax#: (207) 874-8716

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to inform you that on April 19, 2013 we completed the installation,
programming and testing of the new fire alarm devices added to the third and forth floors
of'4 canal Plaza Building in Portland, Maine. The horn/strobes were tied into the existing
fire alarm control panel and all these devices were programmed and test to NFPA 72
standards. These devices were all found to be fully functional at that time.

Should you have any questions or commients regarding this matter, please feel free to

contact me at (207) 846-3350.

Sincerely,

@@Qé,m

Ronald S. Sneider, Manager

ce.  Acct. File

Planning e Installation e Monitoring e Service
Visit our web site at: www.cunninghamsecurity.com



